Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service

Dakota, Davis, And Rock City, Fire Districts

NOTICE OF MONTHLY MEETING CANCELLATION SCHEDULDE FOR MAY 5, 2020 AND RE
SCHEDULED FOR MAY 11, 2020 AT 6:30PM

Please be advised that the Board Meeting of Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service will be canceled do to the COCID-
19 virus.

The meeting will be re scheduled for May 11, 2020 at 6:30PM with the following restrictions.
All attendees will be required to wear a face protection mask of some type.

All attendees must enter the door facing hwy 75 next to the overhead door and temperatures will be checked at the
door.

Seating arrangement will be one person per table to maintain a 6ft distance.

All media required to conduct the meeting will be sent electronic format to each board member prior to the meeting to
avoid passing paper to members.

The agenda will be posted prior to the meeting and available to download from the website 48 hours prior to the
meeting.

Thank You

Dave Parrish



